
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Selected students from Years 5 and 6 are invited to attend a Pandas’ Picnic at South Perth Community Hall. 
Please read the information below which explains details of the excursion and then complete the accompanying 
permission slip. The permission slip must be returned by Friday 9 June. 

Reason For The Excursion: To celebrate the outstanding accomplishments and attitudes towards learning Chinese 
this year. 

Activities To Be Conducted: Meet and get to know other students learning Chinese in Western Australia. Use the 
Chinese language that has been learnt in the classroom to communicate with others in a meaningful way. 
Participate in some Chinese cultural activities.  

Date:     Thursday 24 June 2021      
Cost:      $15.50 
Transport Arrangements:   Students will travel by bus 
School Departure Time:                                 8.30am    
Return to School:                                                    3pm       

Student Contact Arrangements During Excursion:  Please phone the school. 

Supervision To Be Provided:    Miss Yang & Mr Baily.   

Staff Action In Case Of Accident Or Illness On The Excursion:  Medical treatment will be given, or in an emergency, 
an ambulance will be called. 

Special Clothing Or Other Items Required:  Bottled water (NO fizzy drinks), recess & lunch in a named plastic bag or 
lunch box. Full winter school uniform with bucket hat. Pencil case with 2 lead pencils, eraser, glue stick, scissors 
and coloured pencils. Students are to bring all items in their school bag. All items must be labelled. 

Signed note and money must be returned to the class teacher by Friday 9 June. 

Class Teacher     -  Miss Yang                                                                 Date: 2 June 2021  

Note:  Staff accompanying students on excursions will take all reasonable care while the students are in their charge 
to protect them from injury and to control and supervise their behaviour and activities.  Parents/carers should be 
aware that staff members are not responsible for injuries or damage to property which may occur on an excursion 
where, in all circumstances, staff have not been negligent. 
In the case of excursions not involving an overnight stay, costs incurred as a result of accident or illness are the 
responsibility of the parent/guardian. 
Parents are required to inform the organisers well before the scheduled excursion departure of any change to their 
child’s health and fitness so that appropriate supervision may be arranged.  Where it is considered necessary, school 
staff will arrange medical assessment and treatment for students. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- --- 
Edgewater Primary School    -    Parent/Carer Consent Form 

Excursion to Pandas’ Picnic  -  Thursday 24 June 2021 

To be returned signed to the school by:  Friday 9 June 2021. 
I have read and understood the information regarding the above excursion and give consent for my 

son/daughter...............................................................................................to attend.    Room:   .....................  

 
 Money enclosed         Paid online       Please take from credit 
Please email:  kathy.dean@education.wa.edu.au if payment is made online. 

 
 
Parent/Carer Signature:……………………………………………………………………. 
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